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Notice of decision made by the Tree Warden per CT statute 25-59 in 
consideration of appeals heard at Public Hearing on 7/23/25 

 
Please be it known that the application to appeal the removal of four trees 
in front of the Chaplin Library at 132 Chaplin Street has been denied at the 
conclusion of the Public Hearing held on 7/23/25 at 7:00 pm. Any party 
aggrieved by such decision may submit their appeal in writing to the State 
Superior Court within 10 days. The earliest removal date for the one sugar 
maple, one white pine, one white spruce, and one Bradford Pear is August 
3rd, 2025.  
 
 
David Stone, 
Chaplin Tree Warden 
CT Arborist #S-4582 
860-455-0030 
dstone@chaplinct.org    
 


